
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor Bernie Holford 
Telephone (office)   01764 653257 
Telephone (home)  01764 653275 
Mobile     07968 690706 
Email         bernie@sdascotland.com 
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Eric Winch   01764 652548 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 
 
 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group     9.30am 
Song Service     9.45am 
Sabbath School             10.00am 
Worship Service             11.15am 
 
Lead Elder for February      Mrs   Eleri Dutton 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Saturday 15 February   5:18pm 
 
Friday 21 February                             5:31pm 
 
Saturday 22 February                         5:34pm 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
Today 15 February                Pastor B.Holford     
 
Sabbath 22 February            Pastor B.Holford 
 
Sabbath 1 March                Pastor H. Haworth 
 
 
This Week at a Glance 
 
This afternoon          Child Protection Training 
Tuesday         Tuesday Inspiration 
 
Wednesday              Church Open Prayer 
 
Sabbath            Sabbath services 
                                     Lay Preachers Course 
                                              Adventurer club 

 

Welcome to Crieff 

 
WORSHIP SERVICE 

11.15 am ~15 February 2014 
 

Welcome 

Hymn MP 38                     As we are gathered 

Invocation  

Hymn MP 237                        Holy, Holy, Holy 

Church Offering and tithes 

Hymn MP 344                       Isn't He beautiful 

Scripture reading               Matt 13:1-9, 18-23 

Prayer 

Children's story 

Ordination 

Musical Item  

Sermon                    “What is the point?” 

Hymn MP 1006          I could sing of your love  

forever 

Benediction   

Organ Meditation 

  



Welcome to our church where we hope you 
will enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The 
Lord’s presence is with us in this place; let us 
all be reverent before Him. 
 
This morning, Pastor B. Holford will share 
God’s Word with us. 
 
Today we are ordaining Linus Januskevicius 
and Marc Walker as deacons. Please pray 
with us as they commit themselves to 
ministering to our congregation and 
community  
 
You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 
church Hall after the service. 
 
Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today 
in the Church Hall. All visitors are most 
welcome to share what we have. 
. 
Child Protection (KCFS) training this 
afternoon from 2:30-6:30 pm. This is for 
everyone working with the children who 
haven’t already attended this course.  
 
A light supper will be provided at the end of 
the training session. 
 
Lay Preachers Course will meet in the office 
at 3pm next Sabbath. 
 
Adventurer’s Club is on next Saturday, 22 
February at 3pm in the Church Hall. 
 
Tuesday Inspiration The weekly study and 
prayer meeting continues in the Scottish 
Mission office at 7:30pm on Tuesday. 

Seminar “Building your child’s character” 
We’re very happy to have Heather Haworth, 
retired Family Ministries leader from the BUC, 
with us on the weekend February 28-March 2 
We will be training people in family ministries, 
but we will also have an open seminar in the 
church on Sabbath afternoon, March 1 3.00-
4.00pm on ‘Building Your Child’s Character’. 
Please let Karen know if you want to attend - 
it is important to let us know if you are 
interested, so that we can contact you directly 
if plans change slightly, and so that we can 
provide you with materials. Thanks. 
 
Church Open for Prayer 
Please pray for our new year’s initiatives: 
‘Church Open for Prayer’ weekly 2-4pm on 
Wednesdays. 
 
Family Ministries Training (part 2) will be 
held during 28th February – 1st March 2014 in 
the Church hall, Crieff. Book early! Space is 
very limited. Application forms available from 
Carole Peacock in the Church Office. 
 
Messy Church will be held here at church on 
Saturday 8th March at 3pm-6pm. More details 
soon! Please pray for this outreach 
programme. 
 
Crieff Study Weekend with Dr Jan Barna 
(Newbold College) will be held in Crieff 
church over the weekend of 28-30 March. 
More details on notice board. 
 
Prayer Chain 
Please telephone Morag Galloway with your 
prayer requests. Telephone 01764 660769 

The Scottish Mission is considering setting 
up a Media Team to use various aspects of 
technology to help communicate the gospel. 
We would like all those with an interest to fill 
out a survey form to help us ascertain the 
viability of this project. Forms are in the foyer, 
or ask Bernie or Inna to email you one. 
 
Please note that Pastor Bernie will be away 
from Tuesday to Thursday at the BUC 
ministerial meetings in England. He will still 
be available on his mobile or by email. 
 
Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to 
keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff 
Church. Any items for the bulletin should be 
given to Inna Thompson, Communications 
Secretary. 
 
Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm 
 
If you would like a copy of today’s sermon 
on CD, please leave a note of your name and 
today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you 
leave the church. Your CD will be ready by 
next Sabbath. Contributions of £1 per CD 
would be appreciated. Excess funds from 
production go to CAP funds. 
 
Please remember that the parking bays 
within the church grounds are for the sole use 
of the disabled and those with mobility 
problems. Would all other drivers please park 
on Gwydyr Road or surrounding streets. 
 
When you go to the supermarket this week, 
if you can spare a tin or packet, please put it 
in the CATH food bank in the church kitchen. 


